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Fortnightly Newsletter for Students & Families 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve come to the end of another busy half term - it’s flown by with exams, trips and 

lessons and in just 2 months we will be welcoming our new Year 7s for their 3 days of 

induction to Victory.  

In the past fortnight we’ve watched Year 11 and 13 complete many of their final 

examinations and coursework and they’ve been amazing - such positive attitudes and 

resilience during such a tough period of their lives.  

This week, we’ve enjoyed a paddle boarding trip - unaffected by the rain - and several 

trips to UEA. We’ve also enjoyed our half termly staff enrichment session which included 

wonderful activities such as crystal healing, mindfulness, tennis and beauty - all delivered 

by our lovely staff.  

We enjoyed welcoming some of our new Year 7 families to Victory this week for a tour of 

our school - it’s great to see lessons in action and get a true feel for what we do.  

We are really proud of our performing arts students who contributed to the Costessey Fete 

this year - thank you also to everyone who came along to support them and made it 

possible.  

Finally, thank you to Lola and Coco, our school pups - they’ve made a huge difference to 

students’ happiness in SEND and Sixth Form - we are grateful to Mrs Ballentine and Mrs 

Adcock for bringing them in and letting us love them!  

Have a wonderful half term holiday - fingers crossed for some sunshine for everyone.  

Thanks for your support, as ever. 

Naomi Palmer, Principal 

@VictoryAcad /OrmistonVictoryAcademy  OrmistonVictoryAcademy  

A polite plea from our neighbours: please be careful when dropping                   

your children off close to the academy and ensure you are                                  

not blocking any driveways.                                                                              

Thank you. 



Outdoor learning week! Year 10                         
Geographers practicing for their  trip to 

the coast in July!  

Student News @ Victory 

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Well done, superstar human.                         
You’re working so hard and loving                  

RE knowledge!  

Thank you so much to our wonderful team of ambassadors for welcoming new Year 7 
families this week. You are so fabulous and professional!                                              

We hope everyone enjoyed the tour. 



Year 8 scientists exploring which insulation is best.  

Student News @ Victory 

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Super work from our Year 10 BTEC              
students; leading awesome football               

sessions for their Controlled Assessment!  

Little Lola the super pup has been               
amazing supporting our students, helping 
calm anxieties and manage big feelings.  



Absolutely wonderful geography students - taught us all about glaciers!                               
Thank you, superstars!  

Student News @ Victory 

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to these fab geographers who taught us everything we need to know about 
rivers, fabulous humans! 



Year 7 Fantastic Fist Bump Winners @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 7 'Fantastic Fist Bump' reward winners.                                 

Well done Eloise, Jacob, Caleb, Henry, and Esther!  



Year 7 Fantastic Fist Bump Winners @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 7 'Fantastic Fist Bump' reward winners.                                 

Well done Ashton, Marwa, Henry, Scarlett and Jamie! 



Year 8 Team Red Rewards Winners @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 8 'High Flying Team Red' reward winners:                              

Jack, for being a superstar all week and a supportive friend; Felix, for having a                   

positive attitude every lesson; Reuben, for zero negatives since October;                              

and Alfie, for improvement in behaviour and getting things right!              



Year 8 Team Red Rewards Winners @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 8 'High Flying Team Red' reward winners:                                

Josh, for excellent commitment to extra curricular activities; Evie, for improving                    

punctuality and behaviour; Leo, for constantly engaging in all lessons and                        

supporting his peers; Lauren, for zero negatives; Logan and Daniel for being                          

supportive friends and helpful during their PE lesson; Lena for helping around the 

community; and Clark for being a kind and considerate young man!                            



Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity winners:                                                   
Charlotte, for being totally cool, with a great attitude to learning; James, for a                       

phenomenal VISA total, and for being much more settled; Rand, for sitting all of her 
GCSEs a year early; Eda, for being a World Champion in cheer, whilst maintaining 

awesomeness at school; and Frank, for a wonderfully calm and controlled approach to 
his learning, with many positives to show this!                          
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Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity winners:                                                    
All 5 girls volunteered to attend the Costessey Fete with Ms. Curson. Not only were 
they completely awesome and represented the academy beautifully, but they also 

stayed for the entire day to support. We are very proud of you - well done!                                          



Year 9 Awesome Achievement @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Congratulations to the Greenpower F24 Kit Car Team for another successful race day 

at Lotus, Hethel. The team have modified the car to include an ergonomic steering 

wheel, throttle and a heat sink to keep the motor cool. We are so proud of the                      

students and all that they have achieved and look forward to the next race day.                               

If you would like to learn more about this project and get involved, please contact Mr 

Grimes, Miss Tushingham or Mr Duncan in the Engineering department.   



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

This is the face of pure joy! Jamie, we 

are so proud you won the national 

‘Design a Classroom’ competition.           

A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 

amazing.                         

Thanks for your un-

wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 

We loved having Leo Hunt with us. It was 
great to see our students talking about 

their passion for story writing and getting 
the opportunity to work with a pro! 

Well done to our wonderful Year 7s who 
played in a tournament at Sprowston 

against lots of different schools! We may 
not have won but we had a fabulous time!  

A great way to finish the Year 9 netball   
season with a lovely friendly against                

Taverham with tour girls winning 10-6!                 
Maisie was voted POTM by Taverham!  

Well played! Our lovely Year 8                         
netballers worked hard in a tournament 

at Thorpe against other Norwich schools. 
POTM: Roxanne 

What a fantastic song writing workshop with IEMusic and Norfolk Music Hub.                       
Fab performances from Year 10!  

What a wonderful trip to the Sainsbury Centre with our Year 10 artists.                                    
All enjoyed the exhibitions and an artist workshop. 
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We loved having Leo Hunt with us. It was 
great to see our students talking about 

their passion for story writing and getting 
the opportunity to work with a pro! 

Well done to our fabulous Year 7 girls 
who played in a football tournament this 

week. You girls smashed it! 

Well done to our amazing Year 7 and 8 girls who played against Thorpe. An extra well 
done to the POM, nominated by Thorpe: Esra in Year 7 and Rihanna in Year 8!  

The weather stayed nice for us to go Paddleboarding at Whitlingham                                      
with our lovely Year 8 students!  
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This is the face of pure joy! Jamie, we 

are so proud you won the national 

‘Design a Classroom’ competition.           

A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 
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We loved having Leo Hunt with us. It was 
great to see our students talking about 

their passion for story writing and getting 
the opportunity to work with a pro! 

Well done to our fabulous Year 7 girls 
who played in a football tournament this 

week. You girls smashed it! 

Great to see tennis fixtures happening, with our students recently playing against                    
Thetford Academy. Thank you to Mr Palmer for arranging these!                                             

Tennis Club is every Thursday, 3 - 4pm. All abilities welcome.  
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